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September 1,2012

Dr. Wallace D. Loh

President

University of Maryland, College Park
College Park, MD 20742

Dear Dr. Loh,

In the 1995 session of the State Legislature, the General Assembly codified the
Council of University System Staff (CUSS) within the USM founding legislation.
The Council serves as an advisory body to the Presidents, the Chancellor and the
Board of Regents on matters affecting exempt and nonexempt excluded USM Staff
employees. The Council serves in the spirit of and according to the USM-BOR
Policy I-6.0 on Shared Governance.

The Council of University System Staff (CUSS) is pleased to welcome the following
staff from your institution to the Council for 2012-2013:

Willie Brown (Past Chair)
Dolores Jackson

Sister Maureen Schrimpe
Larry Lauer (alternate)
Dana Wimbish (alternate)

The responsibilities of CUSS members require meetings and activities away from
their regular position duties at their institution. On behalf of the Executive
Committee, we would like to thank you and your institution for both the
administrative leave and travel support you extend to each of these individuals to
attend our monthly meetings. Without this support, the Council would not be able to
achieve the goals we set forth each year.

If you have any questions or concerns about CUSS, your staff member’s
involvement in the Council, or any other issue, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Gynene V. Sullivan
Chair

cc: Supervisors
Council Member

http://www.usmd.edu/usm/workgroups/SystemStaff/index.html




